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North Stainley C of E Primary School

North Stainley. Ripon, North Yorkshire, HG4 3HT

Tel & Fax: 01765 635276

E.mail: admin@northstainley.n-yorks.sch.uk
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Headteacher – Mrs Louise Wallen
www.northstainley.n-yorks.sch.uk   

Important Information
Friday 10th January 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,
Happy New Year!

We are getting off to an exciting start this half term with a number of new and returning activities.

We are pleased to announce that we are going to be bringing back the popular 'Feast Fridays' with effect from Friday 24th January in order to raise funds for school. In order to make the administration easier, we propose that rather than placing an order in advance, you simply send a pound into school with your child on Fridays if you wish them to participate. In addition, some of our Year 6 pupils will be operating a stall after school so that any parents and/or siblings also have the opportunity to buy a treat. If there are any parents out there who would be willing to contribute, either by baking or donating cakes etc then we would, as always, be very grateful. 
Every Tuesday this term we are aiming for the whole school to complete the Stainley Mile! This will involve the whole school taking part in a mile run, skip or walk. This is part of our commitment to Heathy living and 30 minutes exercise a day. We ask please that you send suitable trainers into school on a Tuesday (ones you don’t mind getting muddy) and please ensure they are in their own plastic bag as it is likely they will get muddy and we don’t want this coming into school.

We are delighted to be continuing with our range of extra-curricular after school activities which are now available for you to sign up for the Spring Term. The clubs available are as follows:-

Monday 

Drama  
3.30pm - 4.30pm
£4.00

Tuesday

Crafts

3.30pm - 4.30pm
£4.00

Wednesday

Sewing

3.30pm - 4.30pm
£4.00

Thursday 

Sports

3.30pm - 4.30pm
£4.00

Friday 


Film night
3.30pm - 5.00pm
£6.00
· Please note stay and play is still available each day from 4.30pm-5.30pm (Mon-Thurs) at an additional cost of £4.00.
In order to secure your childs place, please give consent and pay in full for the terms session on Parent Pay.

Dates for your diary 

Friday 17th January

Green House are having a dress down Friday non uniform day, as a reward for gaining the most house points last term.

Friday 14th February

This half term we would like to invite all parents to a Parent’s lunch with the children, followed by a parent’s Celebration assembly. This will be from 12midday on Friday 14th of February and will last for approximately 2 hours. It would be great to see as many of you as possible. Details of cost and booking will follow shortly.

PAGE  
“Your support for your child’s education is crucial to their progress.  Please tell us if there are any adjustments we need to make to help you support your child, for example: letters in large font; letters in different languages; wheelchair access; explaining things over the phone; a discussion with a school colleague of the same gender.”
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